
Tell us how we should respond 
to automatic fire alarms

Right
Response

Read about our proposed changes and 
complete a short survey by visiting 
www.dsfire.gov.uk/about-us/AFA-
consultation or scanning this code. 

The consultation closes at midday on 
Wednesday 9 April 2025

Need information in a different format? 
Please call us on 01392 261287 or  
email rightresponse@dsfire.gov.uk

We responded to an average of 
16 false alarms every day last 
year due to automatic fire alarms.


